


I’m concerned that the 2021 redistricting cycle could mark the first time in nearly 50 years
that Texas will be able to implement new legislative and congressional districts without
having to prove ahead of time that the maps don’t undermine the electoral power of voters of
color.

It is my sincere hope that the redistricting committees in both the Senate and the House can
work together to redraw the maps fairly and equally. I write in hope that my senate district,
will remain intact and that we continue to have the type of strong representation that we
have grown accustomed to and  work diligently for our well-being.

Respectfully,
Linda Bell-Robinson, Ed.D.

Houston, TX 




